
We hope that as Covid restrictions ease, you are enjoying meeting up safely with friends and family. Life 
is slowly returning to slightly more familiar ways at Reach and you can read more about that in our centre 
round-up.  

In this issue, you’ll find an update on our ‘At Home in My Community’ fundraising appeal and you can 
watch Chelsea, Amelia and Sarah share their stories about why staying in Southwell is so important to them 
and their families in our accommodation film.

We also say thank you to our wonderful volunteers during Volunteer Week and find out more about a new 
set of workshops being run by our Reach Out Stop Exploitation (ROSE) project mentors. 

Read on to find out about all we’ve been up to recently and ways you can support our work and stay in 
touch. 

Warm regards

Steve

June 2021
Supporting people with learning disabilities across Nottinghamshire

Fill in a Keeping In Touch form to find out about our workFill in a Keeping In Touch form to find out about our work  

Thank you for your continued support
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When you buy Co-op branded products you 
could raise vital funds for our Reach and 

Flower Pod Southwell centres,
at no extra cost to you!

Support Reach by enabling AmazonSmile on your 
Amazon account https://smile.amazon.co.uk

www.easyfundraising.org.uk  www.giveasyoulive.com  
also offer charity donations when you buy products 

through their website

Ways you can get involved:

At Home in My Community Appeal

Thank you to everyone who has supported the 
appeal so far! 

Every £1 raised by you can be doubled when you 
donate to our ‘At Home in My Community appeal’.Find out more...

Our Reach Out Stop Exploitation project mentors 
are now offering training to family carers on positive 
relationships and how to help people stay safe from 

sexual exploitation.

Find out more...

Read more...

Make a one-off or regular donation

Make a lasting difference by leaving a gift in your Will

Good luck to everyone taking part in 
the skydive in July and to all those 

training hard for the London Marathon 
and Virtual London Marathon!

Good Luck!

A huge thank you to all our wonderful volunteers 
who make such a difference! 

Reach Mansfield volunteer Hilary was awarded 
Volunteers Week Shining Star recently

Read Hilary’s story...

Nominate Reach...

Read more...

Find out what we’ve been up to 
recently in our centre round-up

Donate Now ...

Get involved...

Book your session today...
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